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Please pop in later next week to see our “belated” new residents!
Children were quick to check that the goats and chickens were safe after the science day “crime”, and luckily no children, adults or animals were in any way harmed!


Other News

Charges for Breakfast Club – Unfortunately we will be asking for a charge of 50p per child per session for breakfast club from January. Please see me with any questions or concerns.

Residential – Much more information to follow, including cost, but, for Teyr and Peswara classes we have booked Porthpean Camp for 2 nights and 3 days from 17th to 19th July 2024.

FOPS Disco – Despite the power cut from literally the start to the end of the disco, our children had a wonderful time. Huge thanks to FOPS members and staff for giving up their time and energy.

Teyr football match at St Erth School on 17/11/23 – Please return your letters by Monday at the latest.




[bookmark: _GoBack]This week in Kynsa 
This week in Kynsa we have been continued to learn about our topic Autumn. This weeks book focus has been The Squirrels that squabbled. We have made squirrel paintings, mosaic acorns and enjoyed reading lots of stories all about squirrels. On Friday it was World Science day and we spent the day being scientists taking part in lots of experiments. We even managed to make raisins dance!!
This Weeks Headlines
Science Day – Huge thanks to Cheryl Fullard for planning, and all of our staff for joining in with a magnificent science day. We had a “real life” crime scene and children used all manner of scientific methods to eventually work out the culprit – very few predicted the guilty party!
Children also made rockets, volcanoes and conducted many fantastic and memorable experiments. Please do ask them all about their day and check out the Advantage Project Tab for photos.

Advantage Project –Check out the new page on the website, and see if you can work out who’s who!
https://www.pendeenschool.co.uk/web/guess_who/669821 

Remembrance Day – Due to weather, only school council attended to pay our respects. They read their poems beautifully and were hugely respectful. As always, our children were kind, polite and great ambassadors for Pendeen.
Dates for your diary
22/11/23 – Hygge Day 2 (Reading all day)
01/12/23 – Christingle – all welcome
04/12/23 – Outdoor learning - warm clothes 
04/12/23 – Last Peswara swimming
15/12/23 – Christmas Disco – FOPS
18/12/23 – Christmas Performance – all 
19/12/23 – Christmas Carols at Geevor 
19/12/23 – 3.15 – Break up
04/01/24 – Children Return
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